
 

December 28th, 2020 

 

Dear family and friends, 

This past Sunday, December 27th, Woodlands Senior Living of Farmington conducted universal 
COVID-19 testing of all residents and all staff members after learning on Saturday December 
26th that a staff member in the Memory Care community tested positive for COVID-19 during 
our mandatory bi-weekly staff testing which occurred the previous Wednesday. 

We began receiving results of the comprehensive testing this afternoon and learned that one 
resident in the Memory Care community has tested positive for COVID-19. 

We have a COVID-19 response plan in place to deal with this situation and it is being 
implemented immediately. We continue to screen all staff before each shift, as we have for the 
past nine months, and we have increased the frequency of daily resident health monitoring.  

* There are still four remaining results outstanding – 3 residents and 1 staff - and we are working with 
CDC to locate those results. We will update you if any of the three outstanding samples come back as 
positive. * 

A second-round of universal testing of all staff members as well as all residents in all three 
communities (Memory Care, Assisted Living and Park Residences) will occur tomorrow on 
Tuesday, December 29th. Additionally, out of an abundance of caution, we will conduct a third 
round of testing for all staff and all residents on Saturday, January 2nd. (Note: results from the 
State testing lab take approximately 48 hours to process.) 

Please know, we are committed to timely and open communication to keep you informed as this 
situation progresses. We have created a dedicated webpage to share information at: 
https://www.woodlandsmaine.com/Farmingtonresponse/. 

Due to government privacy requirements, we cannot divulge any specific information about the 
individual staff member or residents who have tested positive, but please know we will 
communicate information related to the results of the second and third round of testing quickly 
and as soon as they are available.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

https://www.woodlandsmaine.com/Farmingtonresponse/

